
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 19, 2021  

To: House Committee on General Government; others 

Re: I GRUDGINGLY SUPPORT [HB 2263]... 

Competent and analytical tracking of marijuana should already be in place. 

[HB 2263] indicates someone hasn't been doing their job as the Marijuana industry may have gone down 

a criminal path. 

The growing, processing and sale of Marijuana should be strictly controlled. 

Warrantless inspections without prior notice is required. 

Perhaps a "bar-code system" or other form of technology could be employed to capture the marijuana 

during the growing, processing and sale of this product. 

For violations there must be; swift, certain and severe penalties including "hefty fines." 

There is tax revenue that is not being collected. This is unacceptable. 

Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                      /s/ David S. Wall 
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